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Hi - It's been a busy month for us re-locating to The Isle of Mull and hopefully we made the transition reasonably  seamless for you all. 
 
Links

Ok, they’re on about links again, but they increasing in importance all the time, so no apologies.  Links out are easy to produce, but links back from other sites require finding like-minded website owners. So, we have been pursuing some strategies that would help increase the number of  links back to your site. One is to make an entry into the guestbook of other sites. If you include your site address (URL) it will act as a link back to your site. 
 
First, get yourself another email address which you are only going to use for this purpose. Try hotmail or yahoo etc. This avoids you getting spam to your regular account. Then click on each of these links in the list (please email us for the list) in turn, fill in their form and submit it. Write something really kind and flattering and they won't want to remove your entry. Don't forget to fill in your website address and this will give you a free link back to your website.
 

Windows Operating System Issues
Further information about the "wobbly water"
There was a brief period shortly after Windows XP was launched when Microsoft and Sun Systems (who created java) were having legal wrangles, so  Microsoft did not ship XP with JVM (Java Virtual Machine) as standard. While JVM itself is not that big to download, for a time they made it harder by bundling it with a Service Pack of other things (which was a big file). But this is resolved. Any proper dealer selling the lastest version of XP now supplies it with that Service Pack as standard - so java is there. 
We noticed a few people who had got new machines with XP during a short period last year having a problem, but more recently things have been problem free.
 
More Red Tape
If you do business through e-mails, or a website, you need to comply with the Electronic Commerce Regulations, which came into force in August 2002. Businesses that ignore the rules could be forced to take down their website and could face a claim for damages. 
All business websites, even those that do not sell goods or services online, must show the name of the business, a geographic address, contact details including an email address, any supervisory authority under which the business operates and the business's VAT registration number. Companies must also show their registration number and place of registration. 
Sites that sell goods to the public must give further information before a customer places an order, including details of the steps required to conclude the contract and how the customer can find and correct input errors. Websites must also display the terms of business, where the user is asked to indicate acceptance. 
Customers must be informed of their right to cancel an order within seven days. Websites that collect information about users, such as their names and addresses, must also comply with the Data Protection Act 1998
 
New calendar
We have a new calendar system available, still only £6 (annual). If you have the old system you can upgrade for a one off £10. see http://www.sitemaker1.com/ebooking.html for a demo.
 
 

                                                            Best regards from Pat & Hazel
 

